
 

Thursday 30th January 2020  
 

Dear All 

This year the Mini-marathon is taking place on Saturday 16th May 2020.  The venue will again be the Laverstock 

Schools’ site, with the same set of races run over the same course.  The basic procedures will be similar to previous 

years.  There will be 5 races – first for adults at 9.15am, followed at half-hourly intervals by the children’s race in this 

order. 

Years 3 and 4 Girls, Years 3 and 4 Boys, Years 5 and 6 Girls, Years 5 and 6 Boys 

NO KEY STAGE 1 CHILDREN MAY TAKE PART (due to their young bones!) 

There is an entry fee for each runner (child or adult). This is priced at £5:00, which includes insurance and a 

programme. Please note by entering your name will appear in the programme. 

Training will take place during lunch and after school between 3pm and 4pm on Fridays. The two after school 

training sessions will be on Friday 24th April and Friday 1st May 2020. There will be opportunities in school for extra 

training. 

If you would like to help with the after school training sessions, please complete the attached reply slip. WE NEED 

HELP!!!!! 

If you would like your child to take part, please complete the attached reply slip and return it to the school office by   

FRIDAY 28th FEBRUARY.   Please return the completed slip. Payment can be made via ParentPay or cash 

payment can be made to the office. Thank you. 

Please note this event is only open to children in Year groups 3, 4, 5 and 6. 

With best wishes 

 Kay Bridson  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Mini Marathon 2020 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………………………….. to take part in the Mini Marathon on Saturday 16th  May and 

in training sessions after school on Fridays. 

Please tick box where appropriate                    I enclose £5.00 cash                             I confirm I have paid £5.00 on ParentPay     

Collection arrangements for training sessions are: 

I would like to take part in the Mini Marathon (parent’s name) …………………………………………………..………………………  

I enclose £5.00 cash                    I confirm I have paid £5.00 on ParentPay                        

I would like to help with the after school training sessions (parent’s name) ……………………………………………………Signed………….…………….. 

Contact Tel Number for on the day of Mini-marathon …..……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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